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As we gear up for our AGM on November 24, I hope we have a
fantastic turnout as I am really looking forward to meeting you
all in person.

The competitive season is off to a very exciting start with two
successful competitions  already having taken place, the
Halloween Invitational hosted by SDSC and the Double Up
Distant Meet hosted by CBAC. Thank you to all the volunteers
for making these opportunities happen for our swimmers.

Our Canada Summer Games saw 40 athletes and 3 coaches
train long course in Saint John the last weekend in October.
The energy and teamwork was incredible.

I’m also very excited to share the launch of the new SWIM PEI
website at swimpei.com

This site is a fantastic source of information and will be kept
updated with latest news about our athletes and events.

Once again, truly hope to see you all at the AGM followed by
the ADL awards where we will celebrate our swimmers’
achievements.

Robin Loyola
Swim PEI
Executive Director



SWIM PEI would like to congratulate the
following coaches for furthering their
coaching education:

Swim 101
Jeremy Cameron - SDSC
Lexi Carruthers - CBAC
Jill LeBlanc - SDSC
Alex Wamaka - SDSC

Community Coach
Sophie Corrigan - SDSC
Isla Enman - SDSC
Louise Ponting - CBAC
Nadia Carr - CBAC

Educated coaches = quality swimmers.

A coach will impact more people in a season
than most people do in a lifetime. 

Thank you for your commitment to our
athletes!
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AGM

Call for Board of Director Nominations- The
Swim PEI Nomination Committee is
encouraging anyone who is interested in
joining the Board of Directors for a two year
term to submit their name and a few
sentences about the skills they would bring to
the Swim PEI Board of Directors to Robin
Loyola at executivedirector@swimpei.com. 

The deadline to submit your application is end
of day November 8, 2024 with the election of
members taking place at the upcoming Swim
PEI Annual General Meeting. There are four
Director positions up for election at the
Annual General Meeting.

 VOTING DELEGATE REGISTRATION FORM
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VQHklAc7w0AFAldre8zjqhPPXsZxeOFU/view?usp=sharing


BOWLING
Swim PEI would like to invite all athletes
to BOWLING during the AGM.

Swim PEI will cover the cost of the lanes
and provide food however we do ask that
parents cover the cost of the shoe rental
and that swimmers bring a water bottle as
each athlete will be limited to one drink.

This event will take place following the
last session of the Fall Splash.

Please use THIS FORM by November 19th
if your swimmer would like to attend.

November 24th, 2024
The Lane - Credit Union Place
1:00 - 2:00 pm
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https://forms.gle/vAMFUn1sw6hi59NBA


November 8th - Voting Delegate Forms submission
deadline

November 19th - Deadline to sign swimmer up for
bowling

November 23 - Sanctioning Deadline Winter Island Devo
- CBAC

November 24th - Swim PEI AGM/Bowling for Swimmers

November 24th - ADL Awards - to follow AGM

December 7th - Sanctioning Deadline Winter Island Devo
- SDSC

December 20th - Swim PEI Office closed for Christmas
Break

January 6th - Swim PEI Returns

January 11th - Sanctioning Deadline Swim PEI Dual -
CBAC

February 15th - Sanctioning Deadline Fast N Furious -
CBAC

March 15th - Sanctioning Deadline Spring Island Devo -
SDSC

March 22nd - Sanctioning Deadline Atlantic Camp/Meet
- CBAC

April 5th - Sanctioning Deadline PEI Champs - CBAC

April 19th - Sanctioning Deadline Blue vs Phins - CBAC
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